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Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
I hope this communication finds you and yours well. 
 
It has clearly been a challenging year for all, particularly for our Year 11 students with the 
uncertainty over exams, teacher assessed grades and end of school arrangements.   
 
We are very conscious of the impact of the pandemic on our school community and the sense 
of uncertainty that still exists for many.  Therefore, I am writing to provide you with some 
clarity around key dates for Year 11 students over the coming term.  Clearly, some of our 
plans may be impacted by ever-changing government guidance.  If this is the case, we will 
keep you informed as ever. 
 
Please see below a brief outline of key dates and events.  More detailed communications will 
follow after the Easter break for each of the activities detailed. 
 
Friday 28th May 
This will be the last timetabled day in school and involve students finalising work and 
providing an evidence base for their Teacher Assessed Grades (TAGs). 
 
Year 11 leavers photo in tutorial 
 
Monday 31st May - (May half term break) 
 
Monday 7th June 
Students will continue to have access to online study material to help aid their transition to 
further education. 
 
Friday 11th June 
Year 11 leavers celebration activity day in school.  (Attendance compulsory). 
 
Monday 14th June 
Continued access to independent online study materials 
 
Friday 18th June 
Year 11 official leavers celebration day.  (Attendance compulsory). 
 
Teachers Assessed Grades (TAGs) submitted. 
 
Friday 16th July 
Possible Year 11 leavers party at Normanby Park Camp. (Government guidance permitting). 
 
Thursday 12th August 
G.C.S.E results day 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

Hopefully these dates and proposals will provide you with some clarity for the months ahead 
and demonstrate that we will do all we can to ensure your son/daughter has an enjoyable 
end to their school career at Winterton Academy. 
 
Thank you for you continued patience and support in what are ever-changing and challenging 
circumstances. 
 
I hope you and your family have a relaxing and enjoyable Easter break. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
L. Daveran (Mrs) 
Assistant Headteacher  


